
 

 
 
 
 

 

    

 

 Primary Healthcare 
Practitioners Needed… 

Pillar 4 is currently looking for primary healthcare practitioners to 
participate in a confidential study focused on better understanding the 
perspectives, experiences, beliefs, and knowledge of health practitioners 

regarding Lyme disease (LD) in Canada.  If interested in this study, 
participants will be invited to a 30-45-minute interview focused on their 

experiences, perspectives, and knowledge of diagnosing and treating 
individuals with LD.  Participants will also receive a $100 participant stipend 
for their time.  If you are interested in this study, or would like to know more, 

please email Madison Robertson (12mar9@queensu.ca). 
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